NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO AWARD |

Date: 3/7/2024

To: All Vendors

From: Matthew Caddy, Procurement Contract Officer, State Purchasing Bureau
Subject: Invitation to Bid (ITB) 6861 OF, Automated Flagger Assistance Device (AFAD)

This is to notify all vendors who responded to the above-referenced ITB that the State of Nebraska
intends to award the contract for Automated Flagger Assistance Devices to Ver-Mac Inc.

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska.



